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Jefferson West set to welcome new superintendent 
(KAIR)--A chance to meet the new superintendent for the Jefferson West Schools
of USD 340 is planned for next week.

According to a release from the School District, the Board of Education will
introduce and welcome new Superintendent Jason Crawford during an open
house reception set for Thursday, June 2. It will happen from 3 until 6:00 that
afternoon at the Jefferson West High School Library, located at 619 Condray, in
Meriden.

The release notes that "staff, parents, and community members are invited to
come and meet" Crawford during that time.

Crawford officially begins his role of leadership for the school district on July 1.
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